
From: Wes Hayes <rwhayes@comporium.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/18/2013 7:06:20 PM
Subject: Re: K-12 Education Lunch Tuesday, January 7, 2013 at 12:30pm

Katherine,

I am already scheduled to speak and have lunch with the York Chamber of Commerce on January 7th. Please thank the Governor for 
the invitation and say that I regret that won't be able to attend.

Best regards,

Wes

-----Original Message -----
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: (rwhayes@comporium.net)
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 3:53 PM
Subject: K-12 Education Lunch Tuesday, January 7, 2013 at 12:30pm

Senator Hayes,
Thank you for meeting with Christian and I yesterday. We appreciate your time and feedback.
The Governor would like to invite you to a K-12 education briefing on Tuesday, January 7, 2013 at 12:30pm at the 
governor's mansion (we moved the meeting from Monday to Tuesday). This briefing will be for all the legislative
members of the “K-12 education conversation.” Lunch will be served. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, 
January 7th.
Please let me know if you are able to attend.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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